NOTICE TO MEMBERS OF
THE CORBY FAMILY SUPER FUND

of the Act and Regulations, the Trustee has decided to amend the Fund's
deed.

The variations to the deed and governing rules of the Fund do not affect the
security of benefits or protection of your rights as a Member of the Fund.

Please be assured that the changes which have been made are in your best
interests and will enable the Fund to both retain its taxation concessions, and
provide additional flexibility to the Members. The benefits to which you are
entitled have not been adversely affected by the changes.

Yours faithfully, -

.................




